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UPCOMING PROGRAMS: 
 
October 17 – Elizabeth McClellan from Partners for World Health, along with the nursing students 
our club helped support financially, will describe their trip to Peru to provide medical aid. 
 
October 24 – LuAnn Ballesteros, Director of Government Relations for Jackson Laboratory. 
 
October 27 (Saturday) – work (and pizza!) party at Partners for World Health.  
 
ASSIGNMENTS 

Oct. 17   Oct. 24   Nov. 7 
Song  Noren   O’Hare   Phillips 
Invocation Bagdasarian  Barker   Butterworth 
Raffle Gift Ray   Redman  Riemensnider 
Conductor Reimensnider  Roberts  Russell 
 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR: 
 
October 17 – Christmas Tree Sale planning meeting at 5:00 AND New Generations Committee 
meeting after the regular meeting 
 
 
What’s New With Our Members 
 
Congratulations to  Patrick & Melinda Meyers, son and brand-new 
daughter-in-law of Tom & Marti Meyers! 
 
Congratulations to  runners Bob Danielson and Bill Phillips who 
completed a half-marathon at the Maine Marathon, and Bob Flynn, 
whose body is a temple under construction, for completing a half-
marathon in Boston. 
 
Credit Counseling Services of Atlantic Canada received the Chair’s Award at the Saint John 
(NB) Board of Trade annual awards dinner on October 3. Why do we care? Because this was 
also recognition for Rick Dobson who helped to found CCS of Atlantic Canada. (And Chuck 
Redman also had a hand in it?) Congratulations, Rick! 



Soup Kitchen – Serving a whopping 385 people on Tuesday were: 
 
 Dave Bagdasarian 
 John LoBosco 
 David Lourie 
 John Thibodeau 
 Brian Murphy 
 Nils Noren 
 Frank Butterworth 
 Phil Dube 
 Matt Dube 
 Scott Irving 
 Chuck Redman 
 
And Speaking of Feeding the Hungry – in response to a request sent out by email this week, 
Michelle Danois and Nils Noren will be picking up food for the Food Cupboard on Saturday 
mornings. Thank you, Michelle and Nils! 
 
Raffle – Tonight's raffle prize, a gift certificate to Terra Cotta donated by Bill Phillips, was very 
fittingly won by Mike Tranfaglia who just returned from cooking school in Sicily (where he 
learned to make sausages from scratch!) 
 
Richard Brewer, a former Marine injured by a car bomb, is the co-founder of Jarhead Pinhead 
(he’s the Jarhead; a neuropsychiatrist is the Pinhead). According to Rich, this organization tries 
to bridge the gap between veterans (especially those with PTSD) and medical personnel, so that 
veterans will not be as hesitant about getting help. Since founding the organization, Rich has 
traveled around the country de-bunking the myth that veterans with PTSD are “crazy.” He does 
so by telling his own very moving personal story about trying to “run and hide” for over 20 years 
before he finally resolved to get medical assistance. This presentation fits in well with one of 
President Bob’s club goals for this year – to find out how our Rotary club can assist veterans in 
our community.   
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